
NOTICE TO THE VOTERS 

OF 

HAMILTON COUNTY 
 

Saturday, OCTOBER 29th, 2022 and Saturday, NOVEMBER 5th, 2022 

the Hamilton County Courthouse will be open from 8:00 a.m. till 12:00 p.m. 

for EARLY VOTING and GRACE PERIOD VOTING. Those needing to 

Grace Period Vote please bring photo ID and 2 forms confirming your 

address. 

 

Thursday, November 3rd, 2022 will be the LAST DAY that a Ballot can be 

mailed out.  

If you are needing to VOTE BY MAIL (formerly known as ABSENTEE 

VOTING) or have any questions concerning the November 8th, 2022 

GENERAL ELECTION, please contact the County Clerk’s office at 618-

643-2721. 

 

MARY ANNE HOPFINGER 

HAMILTON COUNTY CLERK 

 


